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There seems to be no consideration for the people living in the areas where these panels are proposed. I asked at a
recent meeting how many of the proposers lived within the area. Nobody replied. 
It is not acceptable to ride roughshod over our communities and impose this scheme on us. Once the countryside is gone,
it is gone forever . We need the land for crops, not solar panels. There is much opposition, as you know, but we have the
feeling that this is a fait-accompli. 
Our bills won’t go down and even if they did, we still do not want these panels and the desecration of the countryside that
it will involve. 
We moved here for the countryside around us. If these things are installed, we won’t even be able to sell, or would have to
sell at a much reduced price. 
Please consider those of us whose lives will be much affected by this proposal.


